
FOI148 Response 

Request 

 We request the following further documentation from the Trust that was in force during 
July 2018 
 

• Home Treatment Operational Policy  
 
Response  
 
Upon extensive search, the Trust unfortunately is unable to locate the 2018 edition of the 

Home Treatment Standard Operational Procedure. 

However, it has been suggested by the lead author that the current Home Treatment 

Standard Operational Procedure would have been in force during 2018.  


